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Senate Committee On Education -  

As a parent I am asking you to stop SB 1583. It is not in the best interest of our 

children! I am so appreciative of everything our local school boards are doing to 

oppose explicit, harmful material. Our children deserve the voice of their parents and 

that can be done most affectively at a local level. The material that is being pushed at 

our children goes against all the values being taught at home. We can see as a 

society that are children are in danger and the curriculum being pushed at them is 

exponentially compounding their problems. Please vote against this bill!! 

 

Thank you- 

Hillary Warner 


